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Hi Rudy,

Can you please cancel the licenses for:
WOFM-FS 22014 BXLED-20050602ACC
WYLV-FS 81317 BXLED-20050627AAB

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Best regards,
Tracey

WILKINSON ) BARKER | KNAUER | LLP

Tracey A. Bogans
1800 M Street, NW
Suite 800N
Washington, DC 20036
Tel: 202.383.3364
Main: 202.783.4141
TBogans@wbklaw.com
www.wbklaw.com
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